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This fortnight, the children have being looking at sequencing objects by length. We used our Montessori long rods material, ordering the 10 rods from the longest to the shortest rod. 
We have also been acting out winter themed action songs, as the seasons have changed. We discussed how the weather has changed and how the natural environment looks different too. 
As part of their learning about the migration of animals the children made flying paper origami birds. This was a perfect way to help develop the children’s folding skills as well as reinforcing their learning of bird migration.
The children had great fun at our Children in Need party. The children had fun dancing to the music and raising money for this brilliant charity. Thank you so much for all the support with this. 
Finally, the children have started with our Nativity preparations. They are really enjoying singing and acting out the songs. They can’t wait to show you in a couple of weeks’ time. 


